
Letter from Superintendent 
Springhurst Elementary School Reopening Forum 

Wednesday, August 12, 2020 – 6pm 
 
August 12, 2020 
 
Dear Springhurst Parents, 
 
Please join us this evening at 6pm for the Springhurst Reopening Forum. You 
can join via Livestream or Google Meet. We have received many questions from 
parents over the past few days and we will address as many of these as possible 
during the forum this evening as part of the presentation. We will also post an 
FAQ following the meeting so that parents and students can access this at any 
time. The program will also be posted to the Reopening Dobbs Ferry Schools 
website. 
 
Because the Google Meet is capped at 250 participants, we encourage as many 
people as possible to join via Livestream unless you are planning to use the chat 
bar feature in Google Meet.  
 
We will open the Google Meet at 5:50pm to begin admitting participants to 
Google Meet. We will begin promptly at 6pm 
 
Springhurst Elementary School  
Wednesday, August 12th at 6pm 
 
Join with Google Meet 
https://meet.google.com/kzs-poxn-qgw 
 
Or 
 
Link to View the LIVESTREAM 
https://ensemble.lhric.org/Watch/ReOpeningCommunityBriefing 
 
 
This evening’s program will focus on the schedule and instructional program 
only. We will be hosting a separate forum on Thursday, August 20th at 6pm 
specifically related to Health and Safety issues now that the Westchester County 
Department of Health issued guidance yesterday. There will also be a Special 
Education Parent Forum next week to discuss special education specific topics 
for parents.  
 
We look forward to seeing you this evening! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Brady, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
 


